
 

10/29/24 
 

Notice of Eastern Regional Office Relocation 
 
 
 

Dear Customers, 
 
 
Please be informed that our Eastern Regional Office is moving to a new location 
after 10/31/24. 
 
The new address Is as below: 
 
400 Morris Avenue, Suite #224 
Denville, NJ 07834 
 
The Fax/Phone number and E-mail address will remain the same. 
 
 
Thank you and best regards, 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
NB Corporation of America 


